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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Autumn Term – 2016 – 1
A big welcome to all the new children and parents who have started Pre-school with us this term.  Also we hope that you all had a lovely Summer holiday, it’s great to see all the children settling in again so well.
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 5th October for cake decorating.
Annual General Meeting
There will be an Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 20th September in the School.  This is an opportunity to look back over the last year and celebrate the Pre-school’s achievements.  We will also be saying goodbye to some Committee Members and are looking for new Committee Members to join so please come along, without your support there would be no Pre-school.
Reminders
Just a couple of reminders as we begin the new school year.  Please ensure all your child’s spare clothing, coats and wellington boots are clearly named.  We would be grateful if you could also bring in waterproof trousers and a raincoat for your child as we often have water play outside even if it is not raining.  Pre-school sweatshirts/polo shirts/old clothes are a great idea when sending your child in, we do messy play and aprons are not always a guarantee that your child will stay clean, but will certainly have lots of fun.  No open toed shoes to be worn please.

Please could all parents remember to sign their child in and out when dropping off and picking up, with the time and your name clearly written next to your child’s name, thank you.

Please let us know if your personal details change, such as new mobile/home telephone numbers, change of address, doctors, emergency contact details, or if your child’s dietary needs change at any time, thank you.

Primary School
Children born between 1st September 2012 and 31st August 2013 will be moving on to Primary School in September 2017.  Please check your child’s pocket at Pre-school for information on how to apply for your child’s place at Primary School.  If you have not received this information please speak to Claire, thank you.

After School Club
A reminder that we also run an After School Club at Pre-school for children from 3 years old and primary school aged children.  Please book one week in advance or no later than one day’s notice.  Information about the After School Club can be found on the website.
Harvest Festival
We will be holding a Harvest Festival on Wednesday 12th October at 11am, everyone is welcome to come along.  Even if your child does not attend on that day please do come along.  The children will sing harvest songs and there will be a bring and buy table full of harvest goodies.  Contributions of cakes, tinned fruit, fresh vegetables, jams and more would be gratefully received.  Proceeds from the harvest table will go to the Elgate Children’s Centre in Ghana.
Term Dates
Last day of term Friday 21st October
Back to Pre-school Monday 31st October
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.


